Subject: [Ext] RE: Request for Clarification on Term Length and Term Limits of Representative to the Root
Zone Evolution Review Committee (RZERC)

Date: Friday, December 20, 2019 at 10:41:03 Pacific Standard Time
From: Austin, Donna

To: Wessels, Duane
CC: Steve Sheng, Danielle Rutherford, secretariat@rysg.info, Howard Eland
Dear Duane

Thank you for your letter of 14 November.

The RySG term appointments for the RZERC are three year terms and a maximum of two three year terms can be
served.

I'd also like to inform you that the RySG is re-appointing Howard Eland for a second three year term on the RZERC.

Howard was originally appointed in August 2016, so in theory his second term commenced in 31 August 2019
through 31 August 2022; however, we can be flexible on the end date for Howard's initial term to bring it in to
alignment with other members if that's helpful to the RZERC.

Kind regards
Donna

Donna Austin
Chair, RySG

From: Wessels, Duane

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 9:19 AM

To: Austin, Donna

Cc: Steve Sheng; Danielle Rutherford ;

secretariat@rysg.info

Subject: Request for Clarification on Term Length and Term Limits of Representative to the Root Zone Evolution
Review Committee (RZERC)

Donna,

Please find attached a letter requesting clarification regarding the appointment of RySG’s representative to the
RZERC.

Thank you in advance,
Duane W., RZERC Chair
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